111712019 “The Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families Celebrates National School Choice Week” January 2 - Hillsborough, NJ Patch

€ See All Hillsbarough Announcements (https://patch.com/new-jersey/hillsborough/m/announcements)

Local Announcement

“The Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families Celebrates National School Choice Week”
January 2

By Lisa Marle Arieno, Patch Poster (https:/patch.com/users/lisa-marie-arienoaelbe56f49483c73f5f535cac74ba646a221815861217b09fae977ac680061af ) -
January 17, 2019 10:27 am ET

This post was contributed by a community member.

Manville, NJ: The Arc of Somerset County’s Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families (JDCCF) located in Manville will celebrate
“National Schools Choice Week” (NSCW) January 22nd — 25th. NSCW was founded in 2011 to promote the concept of all forms of school
choice. The mission of the Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families(JDCCF) is to ensure every individual's optimal growth and
development. JDCCF's comprehensive, interdisciplinary programs are designed to meet the physical, cognitive, social, and emotional
needs of children who have a diverse range of abilities.

The week of events is scheduled to consist of independently organized events, both large and small, in schools, state capitals, and other
public meetings featuring the movement's signature yellow scarves. As an organization, it does not promote one form of educational
choice over another, but rather contends that parents should have and make choices in the best interest of their children.

The Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families will kick off the week by hosting a Parent Appreciation Breakfast on Tuesday, January
22nd from 7:30am-10:00am. Then on Wednesday January 23rd the Manville Library will host a book display for the families of the JDCCF

from 3:00pm- 6:00pm. On Thursday and Friday, January 24th — 25th, the center will host a Pajama party and book give away to the
students throughout the day.

The Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families has been involved with NSCW for many years as it is the Director of Early Childhood
Services goal to remind parents that they have a choice where they send their children to school and to show their appreciation for
choosing the JDCCF.

For more information about the Jerry Davis Center for Children and Families, or to inquire about a tour of the daycare program, please
contact Jill Glassman at 908-725-8544 Ext, 629 or visit http://www.thearcofsomerset.or...
(http://www.thearcofsomerset.org/programs/index.html)
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